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July 24, 2008 
 
 
 
VIA COURIER (2 copies) & E-FILING SERVICE 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Kirsten Walli 
 
Re:   EB-2008-0150  
            Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers 
 
Pursuant the Ontario Energy Board’s letter of July 2, 2008 which communicates that it 
will be initiating a consultation process to examine issues associated with low income 
energy consumers in relation to their use of natural gas and electricity, Summitt Energy 
is communicating its interest in participating at this proceeding.  Summitt Energy is an 
active natural gas marketer and electricity retailer in Ontario and has a direct interest in 
the discussions that will take place at this proceeding.  Summitt Energy does not expect 
to seek costs for participating in this proceeding. 
 
Please forward all correspondence to: 
 
Gaetana Girardi 
Director, Compliance & Regulatory Affairs 
Summitt Energy 
#608 - 100 Milverton Drive 
Mississauga, ON L5R 4H1 
Phone:  905-366-7020 
Fax:  905-366-7063 
Email:  ggirardi@summittenergy.ca 
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Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Gaetana Girardi 
Director, Compliance & Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
 


